
DISTRICT 28 MEETING MINUTES 

APRIL 2022 

OPEN:-  DCM Bob M. opened the meeting with a moment of silence followed by the Serenity Prayer, the 

Declaration of Unity and the Responsibility Statement.  

ROLL:-  There were twelve GSRs eligible to vote. 

SECRETARY:-  Jeanna H. read the minutes of the previous meeting. They were accepted. 

TREASURER:-  Dave D. gave a report and a copy is attached. Dave’s report will be submitted for audit at 

year’s end. The closing balance was $7,392.10. 

ARCHIVES:-  Denis S. reported that District 28 is looking for some electronic components for Archives – 

perhaps old video capturing some historical perspectives from Akron, New York or Cleveland. Dean B. will 

be at the Area Assembly in Orlando sharing District 28 Archives. 

MEN’S CORRECTIONS:-  Bob M. reported that a back-up date has been set for those who missed the 

previous orientation. Those wishing to take part in service at the Citrus County Jail have another 

opportunity to do so.  The orientation will be held on April 15 at 4:00. Interested parties need only show 

up at that time (no need to register ahead of time.) When the meetings resume, they will be during the 

day (most likely at 4:00 as well). Two meetings will be scheduled to occur simultaneously-North Block and 

South Block. 

PUBLIC INFORMATION and CPC:- Janet B. updated us on locations where information had been 

distributed. She reported an increase of cooperation with the City Hall. 

WEBMASTER:-  Steve N. and Brian C. continue to partner together working on improvements to the 

website.  They have kept the website current by posting flyers to download, promoting events on the 

landing page, and posting the Minutes of the Business Meeting in a timely fashion. They continue to 

review the web pages to correct typographical and programming errors. A current project includes 

developing a Version Control system to synchronize changes made to the website by more than one 

person.  Please send updates and flyers to northsea @usa.net. 

DCM:-  Bob M. thanked everyone for their service and happily recounts that while setting up the event 

for Intergroup, he was “overcome by a very loving feeling of joy even though we were being rained out 

and scrambling all over the place. For those people who were steadfast in helping, I just want to thank 

you for that gift.” 

NEW BUSINESS:-  A reminder was made about the Area Assembly in Orlando next weekend.         Updated 

Where and Whens were made available for distribution at groups. The next District 28 Business Meeting 

will be May 1st. 

 

A MOTION TO CLOSE WAS ACCEPTED. 


